

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

February 24, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Spring is less than a month away, and I am sure everyone is anxious for an end to this crazy weather! We are so excited for the Polar Bear Plunge, and hope that God will grace our participants with mild weather that day. Thank you so much to all of the plungers who are participating! Some important dates to make note of:

- ✓ March 1 Fat Tuesday/Donuts provided by HSA
- ✓ March 2 Ash Wednesday
- ✓ March 4 First Friday Mass/Fish Fry
- ✓ March 5 Polar Bear Plunge
- ✓ March 7 11:50 AM Dismissal
- ✓ March 7 10 Dr. Seuss Week/More information to follow!
- ✓ March 8 HSA Zoom Meeting 7:00 PM
- ✓ March 11 NO SCHOOL/Teacher's Inservice
- ✓ March 14 NO SCHOOL/Pastor's Holiday
- ✓ March 17 St. Patrick's Theme out of uniform day/\$3.00\
- ✓ March 22 Spring Picture Day/Follow out of uniform guidelines

Final reminder that the re-registration paperwork is due in to the office by **February 28**, and fees will come out that day via FACTS. If you are not returning for the 2022–2023 school year, you should have notified the office and scheduled an exit interview.

Finally, a letter was sent home regarding Governor Murphy's end to the mask mandate in schools starting **March 7**. I am still waiting on new guidelines from the NJBOH as well, and will keep you updated.

Please be on the lookout for information on our Read-A-Thon, which will be running from March 28-April 8!

Thank you for all that you do to make our school amazing! As always, you are in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hødder Principal